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Wednesday 11th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share some exciting news regarding a new appointment that will further 
strengthen the support we provide for all our pupils across both Upwood Primary Academy and 
Warboys Primary Academy. 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Leach has been appointed as the new SENDCo for both schools. 
Miss Leach brings a wealth of experience and a deep commitment to inclusive education, and we are 
confident she will be a fantastic addition to our team. 

To ensure a smooth and effective transition, we are arranging a number of transition days before the 
start of the new academic year in September. This will allow Miss Leach to gain a clear understanding 
of both school communities, our pupils, and the systems we have in place. We are keen for her to 
begin working with us and are excited about the positive impact she will have. 

We would now like to give Miss Leach the opportunity to introduce herself to you in her own words: 

Hello everyone, my name is Miss Leach and I am really excited to be joining Upwood and Warboys 
Primary Academies as your new SENDCo. I have worked in education for the past 16 years, starting as 
a SEN Teaching Assistant while I completed my degrees and have progressed over the years through 
different roles in early years, primary and secondary education, to my current role as a SENDCo and 
Specialist Resource Base Lead. 

 I am passionate about creating inclusive environments where every child feels supported and valued. 
I am looking forward to getting to know all the children and families across the two-school 
communities, I have already been warmly welcomed by the leadership team in both schools, and I am 
very excited to begin this important role.  

Outside of school, I love spending time with my godchildren, getting lost in a good book, and caring for 
my many animals at home—including five dogs (four of whom are rescues), three bearded dragons, 
two snakes, a gecko, and a turtle! I have always been fascinated by dinosaurs, and that early interest 
has probably sparked my lasting love for reptiles as well as how therapeutic animals can be. 

Please do say hello and introduce yourself when you see me around school, this will really help me to 
get to know everyone. 

We look forward to welcoming Miss Leach into our school communities, starting in September, and 
are confident that her expertise and enthusiasm will be of great benefit to our children and families. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Stuart Mallott and Ben Wilson 
Warboys Primary Academy & Upwood Primary Academy 


